
 
 

 
St.Stanislaus School is a Roman Catholic, Franciscan, co-educational Pre-K through 8th grade school. Students are assisted in developing 

their potential spiritually, physically, and socially within a safe and diverse community. A foundation of academic excellence is created to 
prepare students to become contributing members of a global society. 

 
 
 

 
 
2025-2026 School Year Registration  
Registration is now open online! Please complete the 
re-registration in FACTS as soon as possible. Call the 
office if you have any questions.  
 
Winter Break 
There will be No School February 17th to February 
21st. School will resume Monday, February 24th.  
 
No School – Friday, March 14th 
There will be no school on Friday, March 14th for 
teacher professional development.  
 
Yearbook Meeting – Thursday, February 27th  
Yearbook will be meeting on Thursday, February 27th 
form 2:45pm to 3:45pm   
 
Grandparents/VIP Day  
Grandparents /VIP Day will be held Monday, March 
10th from 9:00am to 10:30am. 
 
Raffle Winners! 
Congratulations to the winners of our February 
Calendar Raffle! Winners are posted to our Facebook 
and Instagram daily. We will continue to pull tickets 
until the end of February so there are still plenty of 
chances to win! Please see the attached list of current 
winners to verify if your ticket has been pulled! 

 
February Break Office Hours  
The school office will be open on Tuesday, 
Wednesday, and Thursday from 9:00am to 12:00pm 
during February Break.  
 
Butter Braids Fundraiser 
Butter Braids fundraiser begins Monday, February 
10th. Order forms will be sent home on that Monday.  
 
Annual Ash Wednesday Fish Fry  
Our Ash Wednesday Fish Fry will be held on March 
5th from 4:00 – 6:30 p.m. in the school cafeteria with 
the option to eat in or do take out. Tickets will be 
$15.00. Order forms have been sent home with 
students. You can also purchase tickets at the school 
office.  
 
Field Trip Chaperones 
Field trips are right around the corner! If you would 
like to be considered as a chaperone for any grade 
please make sure your CORI is up to date. Please 
call the office if you have any questions.  
 
Mardi Gras Celebration 
Saturday, March 1st from 5:00 - 8:00pm the parish 
will be hosting a Mardi Gras Celebration in the 
school cafeteria! There will be food, games, and King 
Cake. Tickets are $15 for adults and $10 for children. 
Children under 5 years old are free! Please see 
attached flyer for additional information.   

 



 

 


